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As a follow up to the UPNVJ MoU with PT.   ( Multimatics ) in July 2014 which was signed by the Chancellor Dr.
Koesnadi Kardi, M.Sc, RCDS today April 29 2015 at Lt. 2 Meeting Room of the Faculty of Computer Science Gd. Ki
Hajar Dewantara UPNVJ held the Submission of International Standard Professional Certificates in the field of
Networking Security or security in the field of computer networks to UPNVJ Faculty of Computer Science Students.

The event which started at 09.00 WIB and was attended by UPNVJ
Chancellor, Warek II and III, Dean of FIK, Karo Kermawa, certificate
recipient students, other invitees and Mr. Agus Setiawan, SE, MM as a
representative from PT .   LIFELONG Learning   ( Multimatics ) has graduated 45
FIK UPNVJ students.
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Welcome Dr. Nidjo Sandjoyo, M.Sc as the Dean of the UPNVJ Faculty of
Computer Science who hopes that the students who are certified and apply
at the international level have the desire to be competitive in the
computerized world so that this certificate can be applied in accordance with
what has been obtained. In addition to students, lecturers, Head of Study
Program and Ka. FIK Lab has also been certified. This is still continuous ,
meaning that it is still ongoing and does not stop at these 45 students. There
are still many programs that we will achieve in the future. Hopefully other

students can take part in the program that has been planned and will soon be conveyed to students. This is a very
good program because apart from graduating students, they will also receive a certificate like this, because this is a
"gate" to provide enormous opportunities to enter the world of work.

This opportunity was attended by the Chancellor who also gave the impression that this program was a moment
to increase knowledge. This is one of the first steps to enter the world of work. It can be likened to a running race,
which starts with stepping on the start line and then goes to the finish line, which is the future situation. To prepare
yourself for the finish line, the key is "certificate", this is because it provides a great opportunity with the understanding
that you have the ability in a certain field to provide more advantages in the process of applying for a job.

The great hope that can be conveyed is that by participating in
various kinds of opportunities in the form of programs that have been
given by UPNVJ to students, they can be used optimally and have an
attraction for other students so that UPNVJ can meet quality standards
as a competent university.
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